
 

 

 

Situation of the Earthquake effect to NIKKA SEIKO (1st Report) 

 

 

 This is to inform of our latest situation by the Earthquake happened in the 

Noto Peninsula in Japan on January 1st, 2024. 

 

 

 

Situation as of 9 AM of January 05, 2024 

 

< Situation of our manufacturing system > 

 

At the moment, there is no report that our supply chain has received any 

impacts. And our manufacturing is operating as usual. 

 

 

<Our Actions> 

 

Due to the priority supply of relief goods and disaster of transportations, some 

impact on the logistics is expected. Thus, it may not be able to deliver our 

products in the normal delivery lead time. 

  

If any delay or updated information is received, we will inform our customers 

as soon as we can. Therefore, we very much appreciate for your 

understanding. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

NIKKA SEIKO CO., LTD. 

Sales Department Overseas Sales Group 

e-mail: info-os@nikkaseiko.co.jp 

 

 


